
Rules Committee, 

Dear Senators:  

I write today to let you know of my support for HB 2927. I urge you to adopt it as is, without 

amendments or referral to a ballot.  

Since the US Constitution mandates each state to select its own method of awarding electoral votes, 

and since we as Oregonians would gain immensely by having future presidents elected by national 

popular vote rather than the Electoral College, I ask you to make that state law. 

Sincerely, 

David Copelin 

David Copelin  
suchapunim@gmail.com  
1782 Evon Circle  
Grants Pass, OR, Oregon 97527 
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